

8905 208th Avenue NE Redmond, WA 98053

Dear Friend of Bear Creek,

Each year, The Bear Creek School's auction is a grand community-wide celebration. It is with great excitement that we invite you to participate in this very special event by showcasing your business with a donation of an item or service.

Your support of the auction positions your business in front of more than 500 families who live and work on the Eastside and in Seattle. These families have proven eager to support the businesses who demonstrate community involvement through auction donations and sponsorships.

With your contribution, you are helping to provide Bear Creek students from preschool through grade twelve an outstanding education with a Christian worldview. Auction proceeds are vital to our ability to help our students meet the academic and spiritual challenges of their future.

Our auction is scheduled for March 28, 2020. Here's how you can be involved:

- Contribute an item or service. We appreciate your support through something that will
 highlight your business to our community. Please note that any gift certificate with an
 expiration date should be valid for one year from the date of the auction (March 27, 2021).
- Become an event Sponsor! Please visit tbcs.org/auction to see your options and the detailed recognition your company will receive.

Promoting your business is important to us! The names of our generous donors and sponsors will be prominently displayed at the event, in all-school displays, in our printed and online catalogs, on our website, in newsletters, and throughout all our social media posts. Your participation and generous support will get noticed by our community!

Won't you please support The Bear Creek School auction this year? Simply complete the enclosed auction procurement form and return it by mail or email at your earliest convenience. (In order to be included in our catalog, return before February 14, 2020.) If you have any questions or want to help us in a unique way, feel free to call Elisa Watkins in the Auction Office at 425-898-1720 ext. 338 or email elisa.watkins@tbcs.org.

On behalf of our entire school community, thank you for your generosity. We are always very grateful for your support!

Auction Volunteer

The value of your donation may be tax-deductible. The Bear Creek School is a 501 (c) (3) organization. Tax ID #91-1420530.